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Prof. Ainul Hasan releases TUWJF National Conference Poster 
Hyderabad: 

A delegation from Telangana Urdu Working Journalists Federation (TUWJF) visited Maulana Azad 
National Urdu University (MANUU) yesterday evening and met the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Syed Ainul 
Hasan. On this occasion, Prof. Ainul Hasan released the poster of the proposed National Conference. 

TUWJF is organizing a one day first National Conference for Urdu Working Journalist of India on May 
28, 2023 at Hyderabad. The delegation also invited the Vice Chancellor to be the guest for the inaugural 
session of the conference. 

Habib Ali Al-Jilani, Convener Conference, Syed Ghouse Mohiuddin, General Secretary, MA Qadir 
Faisal, Vice President, Syed Azmat Ali Shah, Vice President and Mohammad Zubair were present. 

According to TUWJF large number of Urdu Journalist from Telangana and other states are expected to 
attend the conference. 

To participate in the conference, the Urdu journalists can submit online Google form 
https://forms.gle/jumeEcu514V5uGGw9 before May 25. For further details phone numbers 9666306933, 
9885157378, 9985937610 can be contacted.  

 
Special lecture & Quiz competition  on G-20 held at MANUU NCC Unit  

Hyderabad: 
Maulana Azad National Urdu University (MANUU) NCC Sub Unit [1 (Telangana) Arty Bty, 

Hyderabad Group] organized a special lecture and quiz competition as part of G20 University Connect 
Programme.  

Dr. Yousuf Khan, Principal MANUU Polytechnic, Hyderabad through his lecture spoke about the 
importance and implications of G20 Presidentship by India. A quiz programme on the G20 related reading 
material circulated by the Ministry of Education was also held. MANUU NCC Cadets (Boys & Girls) & 
students  participated in the programmes. 

Dr. M.A. Sikandar, NCC Coordinator presided over the programmes. Mr. Mohd. Abdul Mujeeb, 
Associate NCC Officer, MANUU proposed vote of thanks. 

 
Felicitation to UGC NET / JRF cleared students from MANUU 

Hyderabad: 
The School of Education and Training, Maulana Azad National Urdu University (MANUU) yesterday 

organized a Programme to felicitate students from the Department of Education & Training department 
who cleared UGC NET/JRF.   Certificates and medals were awarded to them. 

Prof. Ainul Hasan in his presidential address said that Urdu language can get well with any language 
and through Urdu medium education students can make their identity not only at the national but also at 
international level. 

Prof. Ishtiaque Ahmed, Registrar and Prof. Shugufta Shaheen, OSD-I were the guests of honour. Prof. 
Siddiqui Mohd. Mahmood, Dean, School of Education and Training & OSD II presented a brief report of 
the leadership workshop cum seminar. The certificates and prizes were also distributed to participants of 
the workshop. 

Prof. Mohd Moshahid, Head of the Department delivered the welcome address. 
The students presented University Tarana and a motivational song under the supervision of Dr. 

Muzaffar Hussain Khan, Associate Professor.  Ms. Rabia Ismail proposed vote of thanks whereas Dr. 
Rubina convened the programme. Dr. Shakera Parveen, Dr. Naushad Husain (Coordinators), Dr. Umme 
Salma, Mr. Ashraf Nawaz, Mr. Jahangeer Alam, Mr. Mohd. Gufran Barkatali and Dr. Shaikh Ehtesham 
were also present. 
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